# Regular Council Meeting Notes



July 26, 2022

#### **Open Forum (5:06)**

A resident expressed concerns about developers changing architectural guidelines and not enforcing construction cleanup.

#### Second Quarterly Financial Report (Q2, 2022) (13:54)

Council received the Q2 financial report, presented by Administration, as information. They also approved increases to the funding for the West Recreation Site and Bellevue Outdoor Rink projects.

#### Pedestrian Safety Enhancements (32:52)

Council approved the recommendation from the <u>Pedestrian Safety Enhancements report</u>, which included taking \$75,000 from the Traffic Safety Reserve to complete pedestrian safety enhancements.

#### Possible Spray Park Enhancements and Improvements (1:10:48)

Council referred the <u>Possible Spray Park Enhancements and Improvements</u> report to Council as part of the upcoming budget process, and directed Administration to provide additional information on options for alternative locations for a future spray park.

### Addressing Clean-up of Current and Future Construction Sites (0:02) [Part 3]

Coun. Steven vanNieuwkerk withdrew his <u>motion</u> directing Administration to bring back a report on addressing clean-up of current and future construction sites in Beaumont.

## Bylaw 1022-22 Clean Energy Improvement Tax Bylaw - First Reading (16:09) [Part 3]

Council approved the first reading of Bylaw 1022-22, the Clean Energy Improvement Tax Bylaw.

Please note: these summaries are not an official record of council meetings. Official minutes are posted online once they are approved during a subsequent meeting.